

Enquiries to: Telephone:

Ms Alison Sharpe (08) 9222 7394 (08) 9222 7804

Facsimile: Email:

laehsc@parliament.wa.gov.au

Weh:

www.parliament.wa.gov.au

Ref:

A554803



EDUCATION AND HEALTH STANDING COMMITTEE

6 April 2016

Dr David Russell-Weisz Director General Department of Health PO BOX 8172 PERTH BUSINESS CENTRE, WA 6849

Dear Dr Russell-Weisz

Questions on Notice arising from Hearing

Thank you for your attendance before the Education and Health Standing Committee on Wednesday, 23 March 2016. During the course of this hearing you agreed to provide the following information:

- 1. An update of the status of each recommendation made in the 2016 Auditor General report (page 6 of the uncorrected transcript).
- 2. The summary of the current Health ICT priorities (pages 7 and 17).
- 3. An update of the contract variation for each contract mentioned in the 2013 Ernst and Young report (page 9).
- 4. The name of the company that employed Employee C (Justin Denholm) (page 12).
- 5. Whether the Department of Health had breached its partial exemption to the State Supply Commission requirements, and if so, what were the consequences (page 14).
- 6. The governance framework through the ICT executive board, the ICT program board and the terms of reference (page 17).
- 7. The procurement delegation schedule, if updated from the 29 June 2014 procurement delegations schedule already provided to the Committee (page 17).
- 8. The Department of Health's ICT strategy (page 17).
- 9. The Department of Health's progress in other areas of ICT (page 17).

It would be appreciated if you could provide this information prior to Friday, 22 April 2016. Should you have any questions about this letter, I would encourage you to contact the Committee's Principal Research Officer, Ms Alison Sharpe, on 9222 7394.

Please note that correspondence addressed to or received from the Committee becomes the property of the Legislative Assembly and cannot be forwarded to any other party without the authorisation of the Committee.

You are also advised that FOI provisions cannot be applied to Committee documents, including your correspondence to the Committee, by virtue of Schedule 1, s.12 (c) of the *Freedom of Information Act 1992*, which holds that matter is exempt if its disclosure infringes the privileges of Parliament.

Yours sincerely

DR G.G. JACOBS, MŁA CHAIR